
Thank you for your cooperation and understanding 

September 5, 2024 

Contact ਜ਼ਰੂਰੀ ਜਾਣਕਾਰੀ: ਕਿਰਪਾ ਿਰਿੇ ਇਸਦਾ ਅਨੁਵਾਦ ਿਰਵਾਓ 

surreylangleyskytrain@gov.bc.ca ज़रूरी जानकारी: कृपया इसका अनुवाद करवाएं 

surreylangleyskytrain.ca MAHALAGANG IMPORMASYON: Mangyaring isalin ito 

  重要資訊: 請找人為你翻譯 

  South Fraser Stations Partners  중요정보: 번역해주세요 

Site preparations for upcoming construction 

To prepare for the construction of the Surrey Langley SkyTrain, early works are underway in the area.  

Starting on September 9 and lasting for approximately two weeks, crews will be working on clearing, grubbing, 

removing and disposing of vegetation and debris along Fraser Highway at the following locations: 

• Fraser Highway & 96 Avenue

• Fraser Highway & 140 Street

• Fraser Highway & 176 Street/Highway 15

• Fraser Highway & 203A Street

Work will be conducted during the day. Major traffic impacts are not anticipated, and noise will be minimal. 

Access for emergency responders, residents and businesses will be maintained throughout construction.  

What to Expect 

Timing 

Early to mid-September 2024. 

Hours of Work 

Monday to Friday from 7 a.m. to 5 p.m. 

Traffic 

A westbound lane will temporarily be closed 

between 140 Street and 96 Avenue. Roadside 

signage will provide advance notification and traffic 

control personnel will be onsite to direct traffic and 

pedestrians as required. 

Impacts/Interruptions 

Noise, dust, vibrations may occur from construction  

equipment including, saws, woodchippers, excavators, 

dump trucks, rollers, and hand tools.   
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